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Highlights of the Week 

Another busy week at St Anne’s Catholic Primary School…… 

• Our Year 4 children received the  Sacrament of the Eucharist on Saturday 20th May. We 
hope you all had a wonderful day #sacpskre  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• On Sunday some spent a wonderful morning at St Margaret Mary's Church with the Knowsley 
Catholic Children's Choir you were all amazing #sacpskec #sacpskre  

• Year 5 enjoyed Bikeability sessions—learning how to confidently and safely ride a bike.  

• Mr Rutter and Mrs Gregson took children to a Wildcats Football Festival at Malvern Primary 
School where they learnt skills with LFC. The girls had a wonderful time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• On Friday Mr Anderson and Mr Rutter took some of our Year 5 and 6 children to the     
Northern Games Gaelic Football event in Manchester—the only school in Knowsley to attend 
and mixing with children from all over the north of Britain. 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/sacpskre/
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskec?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskre?src=hashtag_click




Our school target is 97% 

Green met the target or 
exceeded, Yellow just    

below , Red below. 

Our overall school     
percentage this week is:  

95% 

Weekly Attendance 

Wales – Mrs Henesy 97.7% 

Scotland – Mrs Feeney 93.5% 

Bumblebees – Miss Doran 92.4% 

Dragonflies – Miss Williams 91.4% 

Ladybirds – Miss Frodsham 98.5% 

Year 3 – Miss Weaire 95.9% 

Year 4/3 – Miss Howarth 93.3% 

Year 4 – Mrs Bannister 96.6% 

Year 5 – Mrs Williams 97.5% 

Year 6/5 – Mrs Reale – Smith 94.0% 

Year 6 – Miss Hodgkiss 94.3% 

Well done to Ladybirds who are this weeks attendance winners with 98.5% 

Which class will get 100% attendance next week? 

Attendance 

School Dinners 

On Tuesday 13th June, we will be on week 1 of our new school dinner menu, which can 
be viewed on the app or school  website:  

http://stannesprimaryknowsley.co.uk/about-us/school-meals-menu/ 

Walk to School Week 
 
This week we celebrated Walk to 
School Week. Our children 
walked, cycled and scooted to 
school. Those who walked were 
well on their way to achieving the 
recommended 60 minutes of 
physical activity every day. Well 
done to everyone who             
participated. The results for or 
usual Walk on Wednesday are as 
follows: 
  
 
 
 

Bumblebees Y 1 WOW score was 20 

Dragonflies Y 2/1 WOW score was 14 

Ladybirds Y2 WOW score was 14 

Year 3 WOW score was 23 

Year 4/3 WOW score was 22 

Year 4 WOW score was 19 

Year 5 WOW score was 17 

Year 6/5 WOW score was 21 

Year 6 WOW score was 24 

Well done to Year 6 
who are  this week’s 

WOW winners. 



Awards 

Year Head Teacher’s 
Award 

Class Teacher’s Award 
Sitting 
Nicely 

6 

Charlie R 
For showing great resilience 
and determination in lessons. 

  

Mae R 
For always giving 100%. 

Zach S  

6/5 

Rosa J 
For her remarkable resilience 
across the curriculum this 
week, she has persevered and 
tried her very best. Such a 
wonderful Year 5 pupil! 

  

Hollie L 
For her excellent writing of a balanced           
argument. 

 Sasha W 

5 

Freya P 
For always showing excellent 
determination and resilience in 
order to reach her full         
potential.  

James J 
For always being so kind, caring and helpful in 
our classroom and around school. We are so 
lucky to have you in Year 5.  

  

Erin B 

4 

Hallie U 
For being a wonderful role   
model and trying her best in 
everything that she does. 

  

Austin M 
For a wonderful effort this week in all         
subjects.  

Charlie L 

4/3 

Daisy T 
For resilience and hard work in 
Maths - keep up the great     
attitude. 

Sophia H 
For her focus and hard working attitude in class 
- thank you for always being ready. 

  

Colin M 

3 

Erin W 
For trying hard to focus and 
not be distracted during        
lessons. 

  

Bobby S 
For impressive descriptive writing in English. Amelia R 

L/B 

Lennon W 
For always following our school 
mission statement and for being 
an outstanding Ladybird. We 
are so lucky to have you setting 
a wonderful example to others.  

  

Lennon A 
For your exceptional effort with all of our  
writing pieces this week. You have produced 
some lovely pieces of writing and we are very 
proud!  

Elsie S—For your exceptional effort with all of 
our  writing pieces this week. You have produced 
some lovely pieces of writing and we are very 
proud!  

  

Zuzanna Z 
  

D/F 

Sadie W 
For being such a sensible and 
hardworking Dragonfly. You are 
such a wonderful role model to 
your friends and we are so 
proud of you. 

Daisy L 
For her effort and progress with reading. She 
has made us so proud in the Dragonflies class. 

Daniel M 

BB 

  

Theo F 
For writing a lovely short story 
and trying hard to use         
punctuation.  

  

Carter M 
For a great effort with phonics this week. Keep 
up the good work! 

Ella B 



A huge well done to Leo K from Year 4 for your fantastic effort 
and consistent utilisation of Mathletics which has led to your Gold 
Award. We are very proud of you. 
 
Another well done to Isla A and Evie W from Ladybirds class who 
represented Liverpool in the Northwest Regional Trampoline competition last 
weekend. The girls came away with 2nd place in the team’s category and 
walked away with a Silver medal. Absolutely amazing girls, well done!  

Governor Information 

Hi,  
 
I am Paula Keegan, and I am a Foundation Governor at St Anne’s Catholic     
Primary School.  My main responsibility is  that I am the SEND link              
Governor.  I wanted to give you an update on some of our recent Governor   
activity.  We met as a Full Governing Body last night and we were proud and 
inspired to hear all about the Live Simply Award that school has just been 
awarded.  We also heard about the School of Sanctuary Award that our school 
is currently working towards.  
  
Just a reminder we have a vacancy for a Parent Governor at school.  Please 
speak to the office if you require any more information about this. 

 

An opportunity is now available for a parent governor, as we now have a        
vacancy on the Governing Body. If you are interested in becoming a school 
governor please email the school at stanne@knowsley.gov.uk and state an     
interest. Please read the description of this role that is on our school app. 



Notices 

Swimming Lessons 

Well done to our Year 3 for their swimming lesson this week. Remaining dates 
are as follows: 

16th June 
23rd June 

Children’s University 
 
Save the date: The Children’s University ceremony will take place on 
Tuesday 13th June for Key Stage 2 children in the afternoon 12.30-
15:00pm. Children will be taken from school at 12pm and collected from 
Liverpool Hope University at 3PM.   

PGL Meeting 
There will be a meeting for the parents of children attending PGL on 
Thurs 15th June at 4pm. The meeting will take place on zoom and a       
recording will be shared on Seesaw for anyone unable to make it.    
 

Improving Bus Services - consultation 

The Liverpool City Region Combined Authority, led by Mayor 
Steve Rotheram, has new powers to improve bus services by 
taking greater public control of the network – either 
through an enhanced partnership with bus operators or by 
introducing bus franchising. Before any final decision is made, we want to know what the people who 
live and work in the Liverpool City Region think. The consultation is open until Friday 3rd August. You 
can find out more and take part at https://www.liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk/movingbusesforward/ and if 
you have any questions, let us know by contacting movingbusesforward@liverpoolcityregion-
ca.gov.uk. 

Knowsley Flower Show 
 
Ready, set, grow…. We encourage young people and novices to enter this year’s Knowsley Flower 
Show and see their work in a giant marquee. The show held on Sun 6th August at Court Hey Park  
between 11am-5pm houses a huge floral and veg marquee and there are lots of children’s classes to 
enter, please see link to the website for further details www.knowsleyflowershow.com  or call Carla 
Simkin on 0151 443 5353.  

https://www.liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk/movingbusesforward/#
mailto:movingbusesforward@liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk
mailto:movingbusesforward@liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk
http://www.knowsleyflowershow.com/


School of Sanctuary Award  
 
We are working towards achieving the School of Sanctuary award for our school. The 
award is about developing an understanding of the plight of asylum seekers and refugees. 
We have a range of activities coming up in school such as with SHARE Knowsley and during 
Refugee Week in June to educate our children about how they can be welcoming and      
helpful towards those less fortunate than ourselves. If you feel you can support our    
learning, please see Miss Doran. 

Refugee Week 

Week beginning 19th June is Refugee Week. Refugee 
Week is a UK-wide programme of arts, cultural and      
educational events and activities that celebrates the  
contribution of refugees to the UK and promotes better 

understanding of why people seek sanctuary. Refugee Week takes place every year across 
the world in the week around World Refugee Day on the 20 June. St Anne’s will be taking 
part in activities throughout the week.  

Our friends @shareknowsley are in need of men’s toiletries for the Refugees in our      
community. If you are able to donate any of the items listed below please leave in the box 
outside the school office or send in with the children. Thank you.  

St Anne’s Catholic Primary School in the Community 

Keep up to date with all the latest going’s on— follow us for the latest news 
about the wonderful things our children do at school! Follow us on Twitter 

@StAnnesKnowsley or on Instagram stannescatholicprimaryschool 



St Anne’s Catholic Primary School in the Parish   

Collective Worship  

Our Collective Worship focus this week was: Promises 

Our Collective Worship focus when we return is: Fathers 

 Our RE Topic is: Pentecost/Serving 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus for next 

week  is: Encourage 

 St Anne pray for us and our Parish—St Agnes pray for us.  

Mass times at St Agnes and St Aidan’s Church this weekend 
 

Saturday 27th May 2023: 
5:30pm Mass 

 
Sunday 28th May 2023: 

9:30am Mass 
11:00am Mass 

Well done to all our Y4 children who received the Sacrament of the Eucharist on 
Saturday 20th May. We hope you all had a  wonderful day #sacpskre  

https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/sacpskre/


Dates for Your Diary 

 What’s On 
June 2023  
Monday 12th June INSET DAY FOR STAFF—NO CHILDREN 
Tuesday 13th June School reopens for Summer Term 2 
Tuesday 13th June Children’s University Ceremony 
Friday 16th June  Swimming Year 3 
19-23rd June Refugee Week  
19-23rd June National School Sports Week  
Tuesday 20th June Sports Day  
Friday 23rd June Swimming Year 3 
26th June—30th June Y6 PGL Residential 
Thursday 29th June Audiology for Reception 
July 2023  
Saturday 15th July  Summer Fair  
Monday 17th July  Y6 Leavers Assembly—1.30pm  
October 2023  

Thursday 12th October  
School Portrait Photo book on the app if you want your child to 
have one 

December 2023  
Saturday 2nd December Christmas Fair 

As the weather improves and we have some sunshine please remember to apply 
suncream, bring a sun hat to school and water to stay hydrated.  


